Important information for Parents and Caregivers
Hearing aids can pose a choking hazard. Babies and children who could potentially put the hearing aids in their mouth should always be supervised when wearing hearing aids.
When not in use hearing aids should be kept in the cases provided and out of the reach of children, as should the batteries.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hearing aids batteries also pose a choking hazard and are very dangerous if swallowed therefore tamperproof features are available. This will have been discussed with you at the fitting appointment and used if necessary. 
These safety instructions apply not only to the child wearing the hearing aid(s) but also siblings and any children who may be around the hearing aids.
If your child’s hearing aid(s) does not have a tamperproof features and you feel they are needed please contact the Audiology department.
In the event a child has swallowed a battery please take them to A&E as this is a medical emergency.

As well as the information provided at the fitting appointment we recommend reading the following guide:
‘Hearing Aids Information for Families’
From the National Deaf Children Society (NDCS)
This can be found online using the following link:
https://www.ndcs.org.uk/documents-and-resources/hearing-aids-information-for-families/

